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INSTITUTE COMMENTS TO SEC ON
MONEY MARKET FUND RULE CHANGES

September 25, 1990 TO: DIRECT MARKETING COMMITTEE NO. 25-90 SALES FORCE
MARKETING COMMITTEE NO. 25-90 SHAREHOLDER COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE NO.
25-90 RE: Institute Comments to SEC on Money Market Fund Rule Changes

Here is a summary of the
Institute's comments on the SEC's proposed rule change on money market funds. Please
note that we are not putting out a news release, and are not contacting reporters. We will,
however, respond to any news media queries. Best regards, L. Erick Kanter Vice President
Public Information & Marketing
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